
Prospectus  
(According to year 5) 

 
Hello and welcome to Cuddington and Dinton  C of E School.  
 
This school knows that starting school isn’t easy for your child. But this school will make 
sure your child is safe at all times and will be educated well. We promise that the teachers 
will encourage your child and keep their confidence high. 
Break times can be very busy with everyone running about so a teacher will ask an older 
child to look after your child. We all will look out for your child if they are in need of help. 
 
Our school has the ability to enrich children's education with fun facts and a friendly 
working environment. Our teachers respect each pupil as individual children and 
encourage each child to do their best and keep their confidence high.  
The location of our school helps teach each child about nature and our planet because the 
school is set in country villages. The Infant site is at the heart of a gorgeous little village 
called Cuddington and our Junior site lies at the side of a pleasant, heart warming village 
called Dinton. 
 
Please come to our superb school! Your child will be welcomed and it would be a great 
pleasure to him or her at this school. We have fantastic after school activities. I have been 
on amazing and satisfying events over the last few years. 
 
Our very fine teachers will educate your child well and will give them a friendly 
environment to work in, as well as keeping the class under control. There is always a smile 
on the children's faces. The teachers respect the children wonderfully well. They are firm 
but fair. Your child will be encouraged to do their best; therefore your child will be highly 
independent by the end of year 6. Our teachers are extremely kind-hearted and will listen 
to the many ideas we give them and put them together as one. 
 
Our dazzling, amazing school is very academic but we still have bucket loads of fun on the 
way. Everyone enjoys practically every moment of this roller coaster ride, along with our 
funny, fact filled teachers. Your child will be guaranteed a good education and every term 
each class has a chance to do its own assembly. 
 
There is a school council so that some children can see what is going on in the school. 
Also, everyone can share their ideas with the Headteacher. 
 
I, as a pupil, love this school. For years now I have been well educated and I’m sure your 
child will love it here too.  
 
Thank you for reading our prospectus and we hope your child will come to our school. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
This page was written entirely by the year 5 pupils. Their words sum up how they feel 
about our school. 


